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Sunday, April 7th 

Baptism Service

Thursday, April 11th 

6:00pm Melding Moms night out, at Jewelry Nails. See

Becky Malin or Jasmine Godfrey for questions

Saturday, April 13th 

9:30am  Titus 2 Prayer & Coffee, all ladies are welcome

Friday, April 19th 

Greensboro Grasshoppers ballgame at 6:30pm, ride the

church bus and meet at church 5:30pm 

Saturday, April 20th 

8:00am Men’s Ministry breakfast

Sunday, April 21st 

2 Sunday services begin, 9:15am & 10:45am

Sunday, April 28th 

Summer Small Groups begin meeting 

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT NVF

 SPOTLIGHT

Find us on Facebook & Instagram

prayer needs- on reverse (page 2)

MONTHLY BIRTHDAYS
Autumn McKinnie-  1st

Mackenzie Maness-  6th 

Jill Bryant-  8th 

Barbara Edwards -  9th 

Colton Pruitt -  10th 

Jason Pruitt - 11th 

Brian Bailey - 12th 

Jane Childress- 13th 

Hope Martin - 14th 

Brantley Gentry- 16th 

Tim Fincher - 19th 

Ashley Ferris - 21st 

Rachel Sellers - 24th 

Courtney Hodge- 24th 

Lydia Grefenstette- 26th 

Heidi Newman- 29th 

George Steinwedell - 30th 

Josh Phillips - 30th 

NEW VISION FELLOWSHIP 

Anniversaries to Celebrate:          
Angie Johnson- 17th               Sue Sanders - 26th 

  David & Linda Baker - 27th 

Operation Christmas Child
 Donations Needed

April request:  bars of soap

*donation box in foyer 

Kitchen Building Fund

Total Cost of project:

$77,000.00

Current Building Funds used

$52,873.99

please earmark any gifts to    

“building fund”

*project completion date

Spring 2024 

Upcoming Baptism
April 7th 

Visit https://nvf.life/baptism,
text #baptism to            

336-444-6831

Men’s Outdoor Weekend 
May 3-4 

Sign up at Plug-In Portal

Weekly men’s breakfast
Wednesdays at 9:00am

Airport Drive-In 

*in addition to monthly 3rd

Saturday breakfast

Multiple services beginning April 21st ! 
We are multiplying for the mission to add a second service
and service times will change to 9:15am service and
10:45am service.
 We want to encourage all of our regulars to consider
serving one service and attending one service on a regular
basis. Contact the church office if you would like help
determining where you can plug in ! 



Our Prayer List 
April 2023

Church Phone:     
336-427-6264

Please take a few moments to lift up these special needs in prayer
Our Church, Our Country, Our Schools & Colleges

Person Needing Prayer           Type of Prayer 
Mollie Wall                                        Health
Marcario Alvarado                         Health
Lavondra Kiger                                Health
Dwayne Joyce                                 Health
Louisa Steinwedell                         Health
Veronda Pruitt                                 Health
Christine Grubbs                             Health
Madeline Nickelston                      Health
Mark Brim                                          Health
Christy Fox                                        Health
Don Sellers                                        Health
Michael Vernon                                Health
Bennie Sizemore                              Health
Todd Health                                       Health
Susan Smith                                       Health
Linda Berry                                         Health
Jacob Dyer & family                        Missions work
Pastor Dustin Conner & family     Missions work in Calgary
Jason Kerr & family                          Missions work 

Military Prayer List

SSgt Jacob Vernon USAF and wife Sammie Vernon-Both Stationed in Cheyenne,
Wyoming

If you have loved ones and friends serving in the Military or Missions field, and
you would like the church to pray for them, please send your information to
prayer@nvf.life.  Please include their full name and rank. For those serving in

the Missions Field, please send us the full name and the area in which they are
serving. 

In the meantime, please keep all our Military and Missions folks in your prayers. Thank
you for your help! 

To keep our prayer list fresh, going forward, we will expire prayer requests every 4-6 weeks. 
Please send all new prayer requests to prayer@nvf.life

If a name has been removed that you would like to have put back on here, please email 
 prayer@nvf.life or write it down and put it in the offering wall box. Thank you! 


